
CITY OF LA CROSSE 

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
400 LA CROSSE ST 

LA CROSSE, WI 54601-3396 

PHONE: 608-789-7505 

FAX: 608-789-8184 

February 23, 2024 

QUOTE FORM – 2024 BRIDGE INSPECTIONS 

The City of La Crosse is seeking professional engineering services to conduct routine inspections of 16 

City bridges that carry vehicular or pedestrian traffic. The list of specific bridges to be inspected is 

attached. Qualified engineering firms or individuals interested in providing these services to the City 

should complete this form and submit it to the City’s Engineering Dept. at 400 La Crosse St. by 1:00 

p.m. on Friday March 29, 2024. Quotes may be submitted via US Mail, e-mail or they may be

delivered. Only quotes from qualified firms or individuals will be accepted.

Inspections need to be completed in accordance with the Wisconsin D.O.T. Bureau of Structures 

Maintenance & Inspections Policy by a certified Bridge Inspector listed in the Highway Structures 

Information System (H.S.I.) as an “Active” inspector with an inspector I.D. number. 

The work needs to be completed and inspection data entered into the H.S.I. System between April 2 and 

April 30, 2024. The City will provide all traffic control needed to accommodate the inspections, but the 

Consultant is responsible for scheduling any needed railroad flagging or coordination. The City will pay 

for any required railroad flagging fees. 

Upon completion of the work and prior to April 30, 2024 an electronic copy of each inspection report, 

including all photographs, drawings, and other pertinent documents, shall be submitted to the City’s 

Engineering Dept. 

Any proposed departures from the specified inspection procedures must accompany all quotes. 

The City of La Crosse reserves the right to reject all quotes or to accept any quote it deems to be in the 

best interests of the City, and to waive any quote technicality or irregularity. 

Questions and completed quote forms should be directed to: Robert Haines, P.E. 

608-789-7394

hainesr@cityoflacrosse.org

Company or Individual Name: ___________________________________________________________ 

Address, Phone & E-mail: ____________________________________________________________ 

Cost per bridge = $ _____________ x 16 bridges = $ _______________ Total Cost 

Quote submitted by: X____________________________________________ Date: _____________ 

2280 36,480

KBIS, LLC

W7218 Hickory Ln, Phillips, WI 54555

mailto:hainesr@cityoflacrosse.org


Price includes , and assuming all bidders are the same across the board

Insurance to be on Railroad Property
Flagger Fees based upon 2023 costs.
The 1 time SNBI inspection now required by WisDOT.
Bringing all bridges to new standards during the routine inspection.  

Super tight time frame to get a flagger, but we will do our best to 
schedule them immediately to be done on time in April. 
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